
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 30 By Councillor Dijkstra-Downie for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Education, Children and Families 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 27 October 2022 

   

Question (1) With regard to the kitchen upgrades at Trinity Primary 

School which started in April 2022, and which were initially 

due to be completed in August, but which are still ongoing, 

resulting in no warm lunches for pupils since 25 April 2022, 

what is the cause or causes of this delay? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Which other schools are facing delays to kitchen upgrades? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What measures are being taken to ensure other schools are 

not facing similar delays and therefore disruptions to warm 

lunch provision? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 
 

 


